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Notice to the market - Increase of relevant shareholder position 

 
Tegma Gestão Logística S.A. (“Tegma” or the “Company” – B3: TGMA3), pursuant to CVM Resolution 

44/2021, hereby informs the public, the Brazilian Securities and Exchange Commission (“CVM”), the 

Securities, Commodities and Futures Exchange – B3 (“B3”), its shareholders and the market in 

general, that received a notification from TPE Gestora de Recursos Ltda (“Tarpon Capital”), informing 

that the number of Tegma’s common shares held by investment funds managed by Tarpon Capital 

reached 3,392,116 shares, amounting 5.14% of outstanding shares. 

Tarpon Capital states that such participation is not intended to change the controlling composition or 

the administrative structure of the company. 

 

The Company is not responsible for the content of the information provided. 

 

São Bernardo do Campo, June 15, 2022. 

 

Ramón Pérez Arias Filho  

CFO and Investor Relations Officer 

 

 

 

 

IR Contacts: 

Ian Nunes, (11) 4397-9423, ian.nunes@tegma.com.br 
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